
                                          STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                 SELECTMEN  

           MEETING MINUTES APRIL 8, 2019 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Eric Eichner and Jamison Hines.  

The Town of Surry received an insulation bid for the highway garage for$10,600 from Plaisted 

Construction.  

Jay Croteau called Kathy and Bill Clarke about their driveway permit approval. The information was 

given to Steve Goldsmith.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

Jay Croteau will set a time for the Joint Loss Safety Committee to check with Josh Brooks about the 

safety issues.  

The selectmen will invite Helen Smith , Becky Russo , Bruce Smith and Robbo Holleran in to discuss the 

forest plan for Helen Smith.  

Jamison Hines will contact Keene Medical  Supply about inspecting the chair lift to the upper hall.  

The tax card changes for Becky and Aaron Russo trust s will be entered after Bruce Smith meets with 

Carolyn Berglund Thursday evening.  

The Planning Board decided Bill Jarrell does not require a site plan review for the minimal changes to 

rebuild his greenhouses.  

Realtor Jenelle Smedley contacted the town regarding the house number for Jonah Ketola ‘s house on 

the Wilber Road 5B- lot 72. Jay Croteau emailed her with the house number 38 assigned for that lot.  

Keith Patnode has requested a certificate of occupancy. 

Dave Brooks requested a building supply list from Lavalley for the material purchased for the sander 

hanger.  

The town truck is at Steve’s for spring repairs.  

The selectmen signed the State of NH DMV-DOS deposits for 4/18/2019 and 4/4/2019. 

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

Jamison Hines reported Dave Brooks was confident the Farm Road culvert  could be done for under 

$5000.00 and would not require additional bids.  



The selectmen signed the letter to Joe Lucuis at the campground requesting information for tax 

assessing.  

Jamison Hines will look at the Larocca site in question for more information. 

John Berglund informed the selectmen about the outstanding check #18173 issued in the amount of 

$1260.00 to Stephanie Baute for a refund on 12/17/2018. 

John Berglund and Jill Lane will work on the outstanding liability for $-17.20. 

Eric Eichner motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 


